
 

 

 

 

MFA Formal Committee Critiques are scheduled for next week: 

Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday (April 19, 20 and 21). 

 

Julia Cyr's thesis examination is Thursday, April 22 at 

10:00 am, Room 200E. 

 

Jessica Desparois is part of the London Artists’ Studio Tour this 

weekend. She will be in her studio at 118 Dundas St., 2nd floor  

exhibiting her relief, silkscreen and lithography work. Tour dates and times are:  

Friday April 16, 7 pm-9:30 pm; Saturday April 17, 10 am-5 pm; and Sunday April 18, 12 pm-5 pm. 

http://londonstudiotour.com/ 

 

Jamie Q is one of the 200 artists included in The Cheaper Show at LES Gallery, June 26th in Vancouver. 

http://thecheapershow.com/ 
"The concept of The Cheaper Show is very simple: 200 multi-disciplined international artists presenting 400 pieces of art, each 

priced at $200 for one night only. Far from being an ‘art sale,’ each exhibiting artist consciously makes a sacrifice by selling 

their work for less than its potential value. This creates united support for the event, the arts community, and an opportunity for 

this show to take place in an environment that is accessible to everyone. In turn, many walk away with sales, exposure, 

commissions and gallery representation, as well as having an opportunity to connect with peers on an even playing field." 

 

Matthew Smith is publishing an exhibition in Fuse Magazine titled, "Autobiography and the Family 

Frame: Jaret Belliveau at Gallery TPW". 
 

Paul Walde has received a Canada Council Project Grant for upcoming exhibitions in Vancouver, 

Ottawa, and an installation at the Electric Eclectics Festival in Meaford, Ontario. 
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Building and Locker Cleanup is 
April 22. 

Forum on Visual Arts Graduate 
Education, April 26 > 10-2 pm.  
Room TBA. 

Upcoming Events 


